University of Copenhagen

Niels Bohr Institute for Astronomy, Physics, and Geophysics
Postdoctoral position in the High Energy Heavy Ion Group 

Experimental Relativistic Heavy Ion Physics

A postdoctoral position is available immediately with the High Energy Heavy Ion Group  at the Niels Bohr Institute, University of Copenhagen. The position is initially for one year with a possibility of extension, however, not exceeding five years.

The group has the responsibility for building the Forward Multiplicity Detector, a 50.000 channel ring counter Si strip system for the ALICE detector at LHC/CERN. It is also centrally involved in the laser calibration system for the ALICE-TPC and in running the BRAHMS experiment at RHIC. The group presently numbers 3 staff members, 2 post.docs, 3 Ph.D. students, and several master students and undergraduates and receives significant support form the NBI technical staff.
We are looking for a person to participate in the analysis of data from BRAHMS and in the development of analysis and control tools for ALICE. The candidate is expected to live and primarily work in Copenhagen but should anticipate travel to CERN and BNL.

The salary is set by agreement between the Ministry of Finance and AC (The Danish Confederation of Professional Associations). The annual salary depends on seniority, and the scale ends p.t. at an annual salary of  DKK 336.773,- excluding contributions to the pension scheme and including an annual  increment of DKK 42.654 independent on seniority. 
The application must contain CV, resume of earlier research experience and 3 letters of reference. The application should be sent to

Professor Jens Jørgen Gaardhøje

The Niels Bohr Institute

Blegdamsvej 17, 

DK-2100 Copenhagen, Denmark

Further information can be obtained from  gardhoje@nbi.dk.
The deadline for applications is  February 1, 2005. 
